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Councillor Lucille Thompson 

85 Christchurch Road  

WINCHESTER 

SO23 9QY 

10 June 2019 

 

AQUIND Interconnector  

 

Dear Councillor Thompson,  

 

As you will be aware, AQUIND Limited (“AQUIND”) is developing proposals to build and operate 

AQUIND Interconnector – a new marine and underground electricity transmission link between the 

south coast of England and Normandy in France. 

 

Further to my previous correspondence regarding the statutory consultation which AQUIND recently 

undertook on its proposals with the local community, and given your role on Winchester City Council, I 

wanted to get in touch to offer you a meeting to discuss the proposals and answer any questions you 

may have regarding the project. If we may, we’ll be in touch in the coming days to discuss this 

opportunity with you further and hopefully find a mutually convenient time to meet. 

In the meantime, if you would like to get in touch with the project team, please contact us via our 

freephone information line on 01962 893869, or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com and we 

will be happy to discuss further. 

You can also discover more on the project’s dedicated consultation website at: 

www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
James Wood 

For and on behalf of AQUIND Limited 
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